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 Letter No: 174/2025 
 

7th March 2025 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Sandringham’s Got Talent / Easter Egg Raffle  

On Friday 21st March, Johnson and Newton houses are hosting 'Sandringham's Got Talent' to raise 
money and awareness for our three school charities. This is part of their charity week which runs from 
Monday 17th March - Friday 21st March. Each house runs a charity week during the academic year and 
puts on one big, school wide event. 

After a successful year running this event in 2024, we have been working hard to make this year's 
event even better. The talent show will now take place in the Sandpit, ensuring that the whole event is 
much more prestigious and professional. 

We are very excited to see the great talent we have here at Sandringham and are encouraging 
students to participate or come and watch their peers. 

The event takes place in the Sandpit and will start at 3.30pm. To support the charities, we are asking 
students to pay £2 to enter or watch. This event is strictly for Sandringham students only. 

Alongside ‘Sandringham’s Got Talent’, our houses are also running an Easter Egg raffle with the 
winner taking home a giant Easter egg (3KG). The perfect Easter present to share with friends and 
family. 

Therefore, to either enter your child into the talent show or to buy a raffle ticket (or both), please visit 
ParentPay to make a purchase. Both entry and raffle tickets are £2 each with all proceeds going to our 
wonderful school charities. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

David Keenleyside  
Director of Sport 
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